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Dear Parents and Carers,                                                            Thursday 24th October 2024

             
 
On Thursday 14th November 2024, we are planning to take the children to the Gurdwara in Gravesend. This will 
compliment both the Religious Education curriculum as well as the Geography curriculum for next term as our topic 
is ‘Investigating India’. This will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn more about Sikhism and the life 
of a Sikh.  
 

On the day, the children should arrive at school as usual and then we will be leaving school at 9:45am on a coach 
and returning by lunchtime.  The children will need to wear their school uniform with comfortable shoes to walk to 
and from the coach. Lunch will go ahead as normal at school. 
 
The students will be given a tour of the Gurdwara and will have the opportunity to taste some Sikh delicacies. We 
will of course have an up-to-date list of any special dietary requirements on us. If you would prefer your child not to 
partake in these, then please complete the appropriate section on Parentapp. 
  
Out of respect for the Guru Granth Sahib (holy text), every child will need to bring a head covering for the trip. This 
can be a scarf, but no hats are allowed. Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather, 
wearing comfortable footwear and bringing a waterproof jacket in case of rain. 
 

The cost of the trip will be £4.30 per child. The price covers the travel by coach to the Gurdwara. We would 
appreciate payment by Friday 8th November. This trip can go ahead once all payments are received. 
 
 

Please make your payment online at www.scopay.com/singlewellprimary and complete the consent form,  
also found on Scopay. 

Please do not use American Express payment cards due to the high charges incurred. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

Miss Kilmister, Mrs Nicholas and Mrs Fisher 
Year 4 Team  

http://www.scopay.com/singlewellpri

